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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:36 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 2:47 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Raising the rates when people are barely surviving is absolutely absurd to me. We may more than enough 
for our gas. When our delivery fees are more or equal to our use I don't think it's fair to increase the rates. 
People will soon not be able to keep their families warm. This is not about the company making an 
abundance of overhead. We should be focusing on the clientele being able to afford services. I for one 
want to be able to keep my family warm in winter months and not worry about affording to do so. I do not 
support any increases as this will impact all of us financially and WILL make more families have to 
decide between food or a gas bill. So sad if you ask me. So many already have to decide between 
different bills being paid, let's not have to include one more. 

Name: Angela Camick 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


